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Entries for the Cleveland Grand Prix have been extended until Monday, March 5.

The fifth stop of the 2017-18 circuit takes place on March 10 and 11 at Thornaby Pavilion.

As ever, the Saturday will consist of Banded competitions, with the Men’s and Women’s Singles and under-21
events, plus doubles ad veterans, to be played on the Sunday.

Click here to enter the Cleveland Grand Prix and see the Grand Prix standings
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